
                                        

                                   Our CEAP staff has ensured that all qualifying                                                                       

applications have been processed. There will be thousands of warm 

customers this holiday season. 

 

Mrs. Teresa Webb is making sure the Angels from our Counties, 

Marion and Cass, will have something to open on Christmas 

Morning.  We have served over 100 children this Christmas with our 

Salvation Army Angel Tree Program. 

                                                   
                                

 

 

Participation was agency-wide in the “Pink Out” fight against   

Breast Cancer! 

 

The Mount Pleasant Food Pantry made 10 Thanksgiving boxes for 

some of our most needy customers. We plan on at least 15 Christmas 

boxes. 

 

 

 

The Agency Wide food drive challenge was a success. The Head Start 

Management Building won with 10170 points.  


